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Weekly Newsletter 

Thursday 28th March 2024 

Wishing all our families a restful break over the 

holiday. School re opens on Monday 8th April.  

Thank you to the PTFA for organising the Easter 

Quiz and Bingo last Friday … so far they have 

raised over £450. Thank you! 

 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

92.9% 89.7% 100% 99.5% 96.0% 88.9% 87.5% 

 

Congratulations to: 

Reception:  Joshua 

Year 1:  Sophia 

Year 2:  Oliver O. 

Year 3:  Jackson  

Year 4:  Eva 

Year 5:  Thomas 

Year 6:  Anya 

Parent Survey 

Thank you to everyone who completed our Parent 

Survey . We really do value your feedback and   

suggestions.   

Please find attached the results and our next steps.  

Uniform 

A  polite reminder regarding uniform expectations 

in the summer term. Trainers are not permitted 

footwear, unless it is a PE day and all head bands 

should be small and blue. Thank you. 



In Reception...Reception have had a   

fun-filled exciting week! We have been 
learning about the lifecycle of a chick and 
enjoying singing our song 'I'm a Spring 
Chicken' (Take a look on X/Twitter for our 
performance!) In Maths, we have been 
exploring 3D shapes and whether they 
can roll, stack or both! We hope our    
families have a wonderful Easter break.  

In Year 1…This week, Year 1 have      
enjoyed designing and writing about 
their own trolls, based on the troll from 
The Three Billy Goats Gruff! In RE, we 
have been exploring how different     
religions feel part of a community. We 
have also had lots of Easter fun! Have a 
wonderful Easter everyone!  

In Year 2...Year 2 have had a very busy 
week! In DT, we have now finished our 
moving vehicles and we are all so proud 
of our creations. In Maths, we have  
continued to learn about division and 
have loved learning new ways to solve 
problems. In English, we have described 
the giant from our story.    

In Year 3...The final week of the summer term has 

been a busy one. We started the week with a Mindfulness 

Workshop which gave us lots of great ideas for how to 

deal with different situations. We had great fun making 

our Easter cards and enjoyed toasting pineapple and    

brioche over the fire in our final forest school. We would 

like to say a huge thank you to Mrs Copperwheat for all 

her hard work over the last 6 weeks. Finally, we have had 

our reward day painting rocks, watching a film and playing 

games with Mr K. A great end to the term! Happy Easter!  

In Year 4...This week, Year 4 have worked 

incredibly hard in English writing narratives 
and we know lots of our parents were    
impressed when they read them at Parents 
Evening! We also enjoyed a Mindfulness 
workshop with our School Link Mental 
Health Team exploring ways we can       
support our own mental health and      
wellbeing.   

In Year 5…Year 5 have worked with 
improper and mixed number    
fractions this week, they have used 
their knowledge of times tables 
and division well. In English, we 
have nearly completed our NYC 
newspaper report about King 
Kong’s demise! 

In Year 6...This week Year 6 have 
been writing a set of instructions 
for how to survive on a desert   
island. In Maths, we have been 
measuring and drawing angles 
using a protractor and using this 
to accurately draw shapes.  



 

 

 

Congratulations to: 

 Football Superstars; Harriet (Coaches Player of the Week from 
Crosfields JFC), Rose (Girl of the Match from Crosfields JFC), Seb 
(Parents Player of the match from Eagle JFC) and Max (Man of the 
Match from Whittle Hall JFC). 

 Super Swimmers; Lily (Level 10 and 1 mile), Harley (25 metres), 
Charlie (Level 3), Seb (25 metres) and Logan, who competed in a 
Swimming Gala. 

 Dance Superstar; Isabelle (Star of the Week from Abigail Barlow 
Dance Academy). 

 Xander, who received a 1st place medal from Warrington Wildcats 
Basket Ball team.  

 Luke, who raised £26 for Comic Relief.  

 Hayden, who was awarded a Silver Blue Peter Badge.  

 Kristy, who achieved Skate Excellence Level 4. 

 Viaan, who was presented with Kumon English Level BII. 

 Jackson, who’s basketball team, Padgate Falcons, were season      
winners and  also awarded club of the year by Basketball England. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Thursday 28th March: School closes  

at 2.30pm. 

Monday 8th April: School opens.  

 

 

 

 

Reception:  Alice 

Year 1:  Reuben 

Year 2:  Sofia 

Year 3:  Jacob 

Year 4:  Theo P. 

Year 5:  Max 

Year 6:  Daniel 

     

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

     

     

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Tomato &           

Mascarpone Pasta 

Bake 

Quorn Nuggets 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Chocolate Ice 

Cream Roll 

Cajun Chicken in a 

bun 

Vegetarian Burger 

in a bun 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Fruit Segments  or 

Yoghurt 

Chicken Tikka       

Masala 

Baguette Pizza 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Apple Crumble & 

Custard 

Oven Baked Fish or 

Chicken Goujons with 

Chips 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Homemade Biscuit 

Pork Meatballs &    

Pasta 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Jelly & Fruit 

 

 

Warrington Wolves Winner! 

Congratulations to Eliots, who 

is the first lucky winner of 2 

tickets to see Warrington 

Wolves play Catalan Dragons 

on the 30th March. 

 


